
   

 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Tuesday, February 27, 2024 

 

Contact: Permanent Secretary  

Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines   
 

BUCCAMENT POLYCLINIC - N RELOCATION OF HEALTH SERVICES 

 
 

The public is hereby advised that all health services offered at the Buccament Polyclinic will be 

directed to alternate Health Centers within the Pembroke Health District, with effect from 

Wednesday, February 28, 2024 - Friday March 1, 2024.  

 

Affected persons seeking care can visit the: 

 

1. Campden Park Health Center – (784)456-1640 

 

2. Layou Health Center-(784)458-7245 

 

3. Barrouallie Health Center – (784)458-7327 

 

Persons with previous appointments for specific health services can call the Buccament 

Polyclinic at (784)458-7191 to reschedule. 

 

The Ministry apologies for any inconvenience caused during this time. 
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